
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 

The Jonesboro Urban Renewal and Housing Authority has developed its FY 2025 
Annual and Five-Year Agency Plans in compliance with the Quality Housing and 
Work Responsibility Act of 1998 as well as a Capital Fund Plan.  Both are available 
for review at the Authority’s office located at 330 Union, Jonesboro, Arkansas and 
on the Authority’s website at www.jurha.org.  The Authority’s hours of operation 
are Monday – Thursday, 8:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.  The Agency Plan will be available 
for review starting October 31, 2024, through December 16, 2024.  In addition, a 
public hearing will be held on Tuesday, December 17, 2024, at the Authority’s 
office at 4:00 p.m.  This meeting is open to the public, and everyone is invited. 
 
 
If you are a person with disabilities or are a person with Limited English 
Proficiency, please contact the Housing Authority on or before December 16, 
2024 to request the accommodation needed to participate in the public hearing. 
 
 
 
Sharon Spikes 
Executive Director 
 

http://www.jurha.org/

